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AMERICAN INSTITUTE OF ELECTRICAL ENG(\INEERS i
33 WEST THIRTY-NINTH STREET M

TELEPHONE, 4600 VANDERBILT

% _NEW YORK
f 1 , CABLE, CYANDRIC

W\ ol | Augus t
AL A o) i
-/ 1918,

Mr. N. 8. Keith,
350 Bullitt Building,

* Philadelphia, Pae.
Dear Sirse

Referring to our previous corres«
pondence with reference to the nonwreceipt
of your copy of the 1917 Transactions,
I am enclosing herewith the return receipt
from the Post 0Office from which you will
note that they claim to have delivered the
book tec a Mr, Hillpot on June 10, 1918,
I trust that this information will enable
you to locate the volume, in which case I
shall be glad to receive your acknowledgment.

Very truly yours,

ROt A T

FLH/N/H Secretary.
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